

Susan Bonnell

From: Louise Jones
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2007 12:06 PM
To: Heather Predham; Pat Pilgrim; Susan Bonnell
Cc: Pam Elliott; Nancy Parsons; Terry Gulliver
Subject: RE: calls

Talked to Heather,

She is following up with someone on Carboneer to see if Glenys or Gail are able to contact [REDACTED]

On the 2 lady's that we do not have blocks.. I have asked that she call and indicate that we are having the blocks send to us to forward fro retesting. I don't think that we can wait to actually see if they are appropriate blocks..

So we will continue to move forward..

From: Heather Predham
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2007 11:14 AM
To: Louise Jones; Pat Pilgrim; Susan Bonnell
Cc: Pam Elliott; Nancy Parsons; Terry Gulliver
Subject: calls
Importance: High

Hi,

Here's the progress as of 10:45 this am.....please read over it as there are a couple of questions in it that I would like direction on. I'm leaving everyone my name and number as well as the hotline number for over the weekend. I will check that throughout the weekend. I told them all that I should be calling them back in 7-10 days with their results and I would call them, if there was going to be a delay.

People to be informed that their sample had not previously been identified but is currently being retested: All of these women are currently on Tamoxifen or a follow-up adjuvant treatment: 9

[REDACTED] She is out, a man answered but I did not leave a message I'll call back again around

[REDACTED] No answer, there is an answering machine but I didn't leave a message (As we have gone through this we had not left messages unless we absolutely had to....after days of calling.....I need direction on this.....)

[REDACTED] No answer – no answering machine [REDACTED]

[REDACTED] I spoke to [REDACTED] According to her chart, she was on tamoxifen but she was unable to tell me this. I'm not sure how clear she understood this information, so I asked her if I could contact her doctor and speak to him. She was unable to tell me who he was, so I'll follow-up with [REDACTED]

[REDACTED] This lady has passed away

[REDACTED] This lady will be [REDACTED] in a couple of weeks, and lives alone but has been following the ER/PR situation. She was on Tamoxifen for five years and has been doing very well.

[REDACTED] No answer – no answering machine

These two ladies slides and blocks have not yet been received from Clarendville and Carbonear. Barry and Terry are in Burin, so I would prefer to check into the status of this before I call anyone (just in case there is a problem with the blocks or slides). **IF YOU DISAGREE LET ME KNOW AND I WILL CALL THEM.**

[REDACTED]

People to be informed that their sample had not previously been identified but is currently being retested:

2

[REDACTED]

The phone number listed in meditech is now a company number. I have a call into [REDACTED] to get there last known contact information

She was too compromised to come to the phone. I spoke to her daughter who said that she had to have her surgery done under local anesthetic as her mom's lungs were in such bad condition. She had been tried on tamoxifen but could not tolerate it.

We had reviewed her [REDACTED] chart and was unable to find any Cancer related follow-up. Pat reviewed her Cancer clinic chart this am, she was already retested and informed of the results.

People that need to be called to verify they were previously contacted and told that they were confirmed negative: 6

[REDACTED]

This is Dr. Laing's patient and she feels that she should not be contacted. Louise suggested a quick ethical discussion on the circumstances. I'll try o do that later today. It may result in a delay in contacting her though.....

I'm going to call these people now.....

[REDACTED]